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June 8, 2020 

Dear PMSD Parents/Guardians, 

PMSD School Nurses are beginning the preparation for the 2020-2021 

school year.  In the current climate of COVID-19, we are aware that many 

things are unknown regarding our return to school.  However, we have 

decided to move forward with planning for the best possibility. 

The Pennsylvania Department of Health requirements for mandated 

exams, immunizations have not changed for the 2020-2021 school 

year.  We understand that you may need to consult with your healthcare 

provider, and you may not be able to do that for several weeks.  We also 

understand that it may be a period of time until appointments can be 

scheduled, and the appointments may be scheduled well into the future.  

Please know that PMSD School Nurses are here to work with you and to 

help you through this process.  Please contact us via email if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

PMSD School Nurses 

PMEHS - Ms. Green, egreen@pmsd.org and Ms. Dempsey, pdempsey@pmsd.org 

PMWHS - Ms. Walsh, dwalsh@pmsd.org and Ms. Shelkin, ashelkin@pmsd.org 

PMEJH - Ms. Curmaci, mcurmaci@pmsd.org  

PMWJH & PM Academy - Ms. Jurnak, djurnak@pmsd.org 

SIS - Ms. Peechatka, mpeechatka@pmsd.org 

CRIS - Ms. Talluto, stalluto@pmsd.org 

SEC - Ms. Celli, kcelli@pmsd.org and Ms. Santana, dsantana@pmsd.org 

CREC - Ms. Folio, hfolio@pmsd.org 

TEC - Ms. Heil, kheil@pmsd.org 
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